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Note from the Headteacher 

The Autumn term has been packed with lots of 
exciting events and some great achievements from 
our students.  Students have sat GCSE and 
functional skills exams – we wish them well as they 
are eagerly awaiting their results. 
We have also had a full Ofsted inspection which 
kept staff and students on their toes. The inspectors 
were very impressed with the students who were 
very happy to share their experiences and thoughts 
about the school.  The full report will be published in 
the coming days.  This will be shared with you once 
we have received it from Ofsted. 
The run up to Christmas has seen a flurry of activity.  
There have been several exciting end of term trips 
which our pupils have really enjoyed.  Students 
have also been busy collecting food so that our 
Duke of Edinburgh pupils could distribute the 
parcels to local food banks. 

Last Thursday Baston House students were 
welcomed by Reverend Amanda to St Mary the 
Virgin’s Church, Hayes, where we had our 
Christmas carol service.  The children were 
impeccably behaved and sang beautifully, 
accompanied by Karen Oldman on the piano and 
the Baston Staff choir led by Sabrina Hilaire. 
The term ended with our Christmas market, which 
brought out the entrepreneurial streak in our 
students as they created their stalls and found many 
creative ways of raising funds.  We were then sung 
out by a number of students and staff at our Baston 
Christmas Concert. 
I hope that you all have a wonderful Christmas and 
find the time to relax and spend time together as a 
family.  We look forward to seeing the children 
return on Thursday 4th January. 



 

 

 
 

 
 

Christmas at Baston House 

Christmas Card 
Competition 

Congratulations to 
Ibrahim for winning the 

school’s Christmas Card 
competition. What an 
absolutely amazing 

piece of art 😊 

Christmas Carols at the Church 
Baston House celebrated the festive period by joining as a 
whole school to Hayes Church. Reverend Amanda led the 
service and the Baston Staff Gospel Choir helped out with 

some amazing acoustics to add to the fantastic atmosphere. 
We sang Silent Night, Hark! The Herald Angels Sing, Away in 
a Manger and We Three Kings. We were also told about some 
of the reasons behind why we put different decorations on the 
tree. For example, the star at the top of the tree represents the 

star that showed everyone the way to the baby.  

Carol Singing at the Glades 
A number of students had the opportunity to sing carols at 
The Glades Shopping Centre in Bromley. It was a fantastic 

morning and it was lovely to see members of the public 
enjoying the songs that were sung. 

Well done everyone 😊  

Christmas Dinner 
The Catering Team pulled out 

all the stops with the 
Christmas Dinner on Friday. 

Children enjoyed a dinner with 
ALL the trimmings. Christmas 

crackers were cracked and 
smiles were all around during 

this festive time. 

Christmas Market 
Form groups came together and 
worked as a team to create some 
fantastic ideas for the Christmas 

Market this year. There were 
chocolate gift bags, hot chocolate 
and all sorts of little gifts available 
for students to buy. Great ideas 

everyone 😊  

Christmas Concert 
What a great success the concert 

was. Well done to all that 
performed, there were some great 

acts and beautiful songs 😊 

Thank you to the music 
department for putting on such a 

fantastic show. 
Thank you to parents and carers 
who were able to celebrate with 

us for the last day of term.   



 

 

 

 

  

Army Youth Engagement Team 
On Thursday 7th December, Hannah and 

Lauren from the Army Youth Engagement Team 
joined us. KS3, 4, 5 and some primary students 
took part in a presentation and activities lead by 
our 2 Engagement Officers. The activities were 
to build teamwork and communication. It was 
incredible to see the students working so well 

together and throwing themselves into the 
activities. Everyone who took part thoroughly 
enjoyed themselves and made such amazing 
effort. Thank you to Hannah and Lauren for 
working with us to make the day a success. 

Behaviour Reward Trip 
On Monday 11th December, the Learning and 
Behaviour Mentors, along with Richard Gillings, 
went to the Toby Carvery in Bromley to celebrate 
some outstanding behaviour. Everyone had a lovely 
lunch and enjoyed the crackers we brought along 
with us. As Learning and Behaviour Mentors, it is 
amazing for us to celebrate those who display 
Baston House values and positive behaviour year-
round.  
We hope to continue behaviour trips over this 
academic year, showing students that positive 
behaviour choices are the key to success in 
learning, rewarding those who consistently do this. 

School celebrations 

Tiger’s Eye saves the day 
In our troubled world, any opportunities to remind us that 
human spirit of kindness is still alive is always welcome, 
especially at this time of year. During a heavy 
thunderstorm, Tiger’s Eye students discovered a terrified 
dog running onto the school site. Using persistence, 
calmness and collaboration, the students managed to 
catch and calm the dog before it could do itself any harm. 
Some quick thinking ensued and the worried owner was 
contacted via the number on the dog’s tag. The prodigal 
pup was reunited with its grateful owner in a touching 
moment that readily warmed the heart. Well done Tiger’s 
Eye for spreading kindness and compassion in the 
thundery pre-Christmas maelstrom. 



 

 

School celebrations 

Christmas in Food Technology  
During the last week of term in the Food 
Technology department we have been making 
Christmas treats including ginger biscuits, pigs in 
blankets, Christmas cookies and yule logs. 
Students made the Swiss roll themselves which 
is quite a challenge and decorated them too. 
Here is Chloe’s amazing yule log! 
Merry Christmas everyone! 

Maths 
The Maths department are pleased with the 
students’ engagement and achievement in 
lessons this term. Year 7 students have been 
consolidating prior knowledge as well as 
learning new skills, using manipulatives and 
concrete resources. They have been 
developing their mathematical and problem-
solving skills. They have also enjoyed playing 
interactive Maths games and practising their 
times tables.  
   
Year 11s and KS5 students have been very 
busy studying for their qualifications and sitting 
mocks in November. We are very pleased with 
their resilience and engagement and would like 
to thank them all for their hard work this term. 
     
Homework 
Please see the link to the online MyMaths 
learning platform that students can access from 
home.   
www.MyMaths.co.uk  - regular work is being set 
on this site for our students. It is good practice 
to go through lessons before trying the tasks!  
All students have log in details for this 
interactive learning zone. If your child has any 
issues logging into MyMaths, please contact the 
Maths teacher or form tutor via Class Dojo. 
 
We wish you all a happy holiday season.  We 
are looking forward to welcoming our students 
back in January. 

English 
It’s that time of year again! As I write this, children 
young and old (some very old) are preparing their 
stalls and activities for the upcoming Christmas 
Market - now a proper tradition at Baston House. 
Equally traditional is the Christmas Concert later the 
same day, bringing all members of the Baston 
community together on the last day of the year. The 
recent visit from Ofsted helped remind me of how 
hard everyone works to ensure we are a force for 
good in the lives of our students. The English team 
work hard to give every student the opportunity to 
access activities that equip them with the 
communication skills required to live a fulfilling life, 
along with sharing our love for literature in all its 
forms. We are all passionate about our subject - you 
couldn’t teach it otherwise! We also appreciate your 
support from home - not just on big events like 
World Book Day but on a daily basis, whether it’s 
finding time for your child to read something they 
will enjoy, or helping them navigate the many 
nuances of this great (and complicated) language of 
ours.  
 
So as 2023 draws to a close; Christmas, then New 
Year’s Eve, and then we hit the ground running in 
2024 (if only to burn off all those mince pies). The 
English team look forward to working with you and 
the students in the new year to come. Until then, I 
hope you and your family have a wonderful, kind 
and peaceful Christmas holiday. 

http://www.mymaths.co.uk/
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Other Information 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

Wednesday 3rd January 
SCHOOL CLOSED TO 

STUDENTS 
Training day for staff 

 
Thursday 4th January  

School Starts 

Other Information 

Have a safe and restful Christmas. 

Autism at Christmas 
Here are some helpful tips from the National Autistic Society 
(NAS) for you and your family, to support children with autism 

during the Christmas period: 
https://www.autism.org.uk/advice-and-
guidance/topics/leisure/christmas/tips  

Mental Health Tips for Christmas 

Don’t forget to keep practicing your Makaton. 

https://www.autism.org.uk/advice-and-guidance/topics/leisure/christmas/tips
https://www.autism.org.uk/advice-and-guidance/topics/leisure/christmas/tips

